

The Maryland Music Business Society University of Maryland, College Park Robert H. Smith School of Business www.terpmusic.com

Dear Steve Wilson and Laura Hartmann,

On behalf of the entire Maryland Music Business Society, I would like to extend the sincerest gratitude for your coming to speak to our membership about your knowledge and experiences within the music industry. Your time with us is valued greatly, and there is no doubt that you have allowed us to understand more deeply the tremendous time, energy and creativity that goes into a career in the music industry.

Our organization's mission includes helping students learn about the local and national music business so that they may one day pursue a career within the industry. Our members are young, smart, and ambitious, but they are most importantly fans of all kinds of music. Your insights into your careers and your love for music will continue to inspire the future of our organization as a whole as well as the futures of our individual members.

We wish nothing but continued success for the Steve Wilson Quartet and its management.

Thank you again for your time,

Katie Bianco

Vice President of Events

Maryland Music Business Society

events@terpmusic.com